	Meeting	Action	Raised by	Owner/Status
6	11 March 2019	Bus stop relocation from Co-op to Bridge Street Status	WJ	JC, RF, CSB and SAK have met with Jim Bowe and Scott Copeland of AbCo on 3 options. AbCo will produce a note of that meeting and suggest subsequent options. CSB is following up.
69	14 <sup>th</sup> Sep 2020	Road safety on Bridge Street	FP	CSB has followed up with Martin Hal re Bridge St crossing to Station Square ongoing. Drawings produced and approved and published.
90	12 <sup>th</sup> April	Outstanding issues on the paintwork and other finishes on the Royal Station	WJ/WB	CGB has raised the issue with Janelle Clark at AbCo. Some work has beer undertaken. More is still to be undertaken. RMF will keep chasing.
108 A	13 June 2022	Work on car park in front of Crathie school. Once work is agreed, speeding issues will also need ot be addressed and whether limit of 40mph and pedestrian crossing possible).	JF	Report received. JF and RMF have consulted with the three properties fronting the road to discuss. Response to AbCo agreed. Widening the layby to enable end parking, would be the preferred solution. CSB and CAK are reviewing with AbCo.
109	13 June 2022	Work to Inver underpass/road bridge	JF	WJ hasl contacted Roads Department. Once work at Auchcallater has finished, the bailey bridge there will be taken to Inver and work start there.
121	13 February 2023	Snowcam at Gairnshiel	WJ	CGB has the final estimate. RMF and JB applying to BRD to BRD and Marr small grant once position with Invercauld is finalised.
122	13 March 2023	Crathie road sign entering village from West	JF	CGB has asked AbCo to reinstate the sign.
124	10 April 2023	<ul> <li>Increase in numbers of visitors to Balmoral causing various issues:</li> <li>1. Pedestrians assuming that the road and Brunel bridge are private and not a public road</li> <li>2. Parking spilling over onto both the road in front of the school and onto Abergeldie land at Distillery Brae</li> <li>3. Litter and lack of litter bins</li> </ul>	JF	RMF, CSB and Calum Halhead have met with Balmoral to facilitate dialogue with CNPA, AbCo, Abergeldie and the community. A useful Teams meeting was held on 4 <sup>th</sup> September. A further teams meeting was held on 11 <sup>th</sup> October. Another will be held in December or January.
125	8 May 2023	Road Surface outside Balmoral Gates needs further attention	JF	IH has reported under ref. no 747717. Ask CGB to ask AbCo to look at standard of repair once the visitor season is over.
127	10 July 2023	Letter to Bank of Scotland to open dialogue on alternative banking	RF	Kate Allum and RF drafted letter, approved and sent Link Teams

BCCC Action Tracker							
	arrangments for Upper Deeside and Donside		meeting on 15 <sup>th</sup> September and BoS Teams meeting on 21 <sup>st</sup> September. Still avenues to pursue. RMF has raised with Andrew Bowie.				